LNSU/LNMUUSD PERSONNEL COMMITTEE MEETING
THURSDAY, NOVEMBER 29, 2018
GMTCC COMMUNITY EDUCATION CENTER

Board members present: Katie Orost, Mark Nielsen, Jan Sander (by phone), Bill Sander (by phone)
Others: Deb Clark, Cat Gallagher, Charleen McFarlane

K. Orost called the meeting to order at 5:26.

C. McFarlane said Dylan Laflam recommends hiring Timothy Longley for the Hyde Park custodian posi-
tion. After speaking with Darcey Fletcher and Thad Tallman, C. McFarlane recommends that he start at
$14.50 per hour (Column 3, Step 11) based on his experience.

M. Nielsen moved to hire Timothy Longley for the custodian position at Hyde Park Elementary
School at the recommended pay of $14.50 per hour. The motion was seconded.

C. McFarlane said the recommended pay is a little high for his experience but T. Tallman and D. Fletcher
recommended it. We have had a hard time getting skilled custodians.

The motion was passed.

B. Sander moved to adjourn at 5:30, M. Nielsen seconded and the motion was passed.

Minutes submitted by Donna Griffiths
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